
Generic Information about Alachua County Simplex Tests
(Different from the Simplex ARES(R) VHF net)

(Dates and leadership will vary from time to time)

Simplex Recording Document:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/
1hoyPzmtMQ7pYTEeI2GwFjqV13KqEPQEINXo94oG2C1U/edit#gid=737563837

On Saturday May the 4th at 7pm the Alachua County Simplex Test S2-24 will be
conducted.  We have 7 transmitting stations including the Waldo and Alachua
EOCs testing 146.550 simplex.  We ask as many amateurs, as possible, 
in the area to listen in.   An Alachua County Simplex test data form will be available
to download from the GARS web site or can be emailed to anyone.  We are asking
for a few more home stations to be able to transmit before completing the form.  

The test will be conducted using the 146.820 repeater by Karyn Shander KQ4JBR

73
Mike Martell
KK4KRZ

INSTRUCTIONS FOR RECORDING DIRECTLY ON GOOGLE SHEET:
Please add your name to the left hand column if it does not appear. Across

the top of the spreadsheet please find the call sign of the transmitting

station. Place an “X” on your row under the transmitting call sign if

you heard the station. If you did not hear the station leave it blank.

More information can be found at the website below.

Simplex Testing in Alachua County, Florida

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1hoyPzmtMQ7pYTEeI2GwFjqV13KqEPQEINXo94oG2C1U/edit#gid=737563837
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1hoyPzmtMQ7pYTEeI2GwFjqV13KqEPQEINXo94oG2C1U/edit#gid=737563837
http://gars.club/simplex_testing.html

